Bako National Park
Bako National Park offers visitors an excellent introduction
to the rainforest and coastline of Borneo with its rainforest,
abundant wildlife, jungle streams, waterfalls, interesting
plant life, secluded beaches, panoramic rocky shoreline,
bizarre rock formations and extensive network of trekking
trails. Bako may not have an instantly recognisable star
attraction, but there can be very few places in the world that
pack so much natural beauty into such a limited area. Its
accessibility – and its sheer range of attractions and
activities – have made Bako one of the most popular parks in
Sarawak.
Gazetted in 1957, Bako is Sarawak’s oldest national park,
covering an area of 2,727 hectares at the tip of the Muara
Tebas peninsula. The well-maintained network of nature trails
– from easy forest strolls to full-day jungle treks – allows
visitors to get the most out of this unique environment.
Bako contains an incredible variety of plant species and
vegetation types, and this is one of the park’s great
attractions. At Bako it is possible to see almost every type
of vegetation found in Borneo.
Bako is probably the best place in Sarawak for wildlife
experiences. The park has been a protected area since 1957, so
the animals are less wary of humans. Visitors who stay
overnight will have countless opportunities to observe and
photograph various types of wildlife.
The best times for seeing wildlife at Bako are just after dawn
and just before dusk, when the animals are at their most
active. You are more likely to see animals on the trails if
you go in small groups, walk slowly, keep as quiet as
possible, and listen out for sounds and movements in the
forest. For example, you are likely to hear a strange grunting

sound or the crash of leaves long before you actually see a
proboscis monkey.

